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I. Call to Order – Diane Bardhi called the TDC Grant Committee meeting to order at 8:02 am. Members present were Gail Gilman, David Moody, and Pete Scalco. Visitor present was Michael Corrigan. Staff present was Diane Bardhi.


II. 
Citizens to Be Heard – There were no citizens to be heard.


III. 
2017 Grant Applications - The following applications were received: St. Marks Stone Crab 



Festival, Panacea Blue Crab Festival, Sopchoppy 4th of July, 1st Annual Red Snapper 




Tournament, Gulf Specimen Sharks & Chablis, St. Marks Monarch Butterfly Festival, Sopchoppy 


Worm Gruntin’ Festival, and the Rock the Dock Tournament. The Committee reviewed, 




discussed, and scored each applicant. It was decided to recommend that each applicant receive 



the $1,000 reimbursement grant award to assist with marketing efforts for the events. The TDC 



would vote at the January monthly meeting immediately following this meeting.


IV.
Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 am.
